OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
Walter Sillers Building | 550 High Street, Suite 1000 | Jackson, Mississippi 39201

MISSISSIPPI DIVISION OF

MEDICAID

January 25, 2022

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services
Mail Stop: S2-25-26

7500 Security Boulevard

Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850

RE: Managed Care Risk Mitigation COVID-19 Public Health Emergency section 1115
demonstration application

Dear Mr. Tsali,

The Mississippi Division of Medicaid acknowledges receipt and hereby accepts the award
from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) of the Managed Care Risk
Mitigation COVID-19 Public Health Emergency section 1115 demonstration as an
amendment to the “Healthier Mississippi” section 1115(a) demonstration (Project Number
11-W-001854) per the letter received from CMS on January 18, 2022.

Thank you for guidance and approval for this application.

Respectfully,

Drew Snyder
Executive Director
Mississippi Division of Medicaid

cc: Dina Payne
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